
$629,900 - 706 - 265 ENFIELD PLACE
 

Listing ID: W9231118

$629,900
3 Bedrooms, 2 BathroomsSingle Family

706 - 265 ENFIELD PLACE, Mississauga,
Ontario, L5B3Y7

Welcome to your beautifully renovated
2-bedroom + den condo in the heart of
Mississauga! This exceptional unit features
a modern kitchen with stainless steel
appliances, upgraded flooring, sleektrim,
and fully renovated bathrooms. Pot lights
throughout add a touch of elegance and
sophistication.Located in a prime area, this
condo offers unparalleled convenience.
You'll be within walking distance to
schools, diverse restaurants, and public
transportation. Quick access to major
highways makes commuting a breeze. Enjoy
proximity to all the amenities you could
need, including shopping centers, parks, and
entertainment options.Don't miss the
opportunity to live in a stylish, fully updated
home in one of Mississauga's most sought-
after neighborhoods. This condo perfectly
blends comfort, convenience, and
contemporary living. (id:54154)
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